
 

 

  
  

 
  

 
 

 
  

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  
  
  

  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
 
 
 

  
     

  
 

 
 

 
 

  

 
 

• ORLANDO INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT I MCO 
Innovation Connecting the World 

Orlando International Airport 
One Jeff Fuqua Boulevard, Orlando, Florida 32827 

407-825-2001 
orlandoairports.net 

,

April 9, 2024 

TO: Neal Ernest, Vice President 
Balfour Beatty Construction, LLC 
255 S. Orange Ave., Suite 1100 
Orlando, FL 32801 

Chris Claytor, PE, Integrated Project Leader 
Beck Architecture, LLC 
220 W. 7th Ave., Suite 200 
Tampa, FL 33602 

Jeff Mock, CGC 
Clancy & Theys Construction Co. 
1401 Beulah Road, Suite 124 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 

Jim Beusse, Director of Aviation 
Collage Design and Construction Group, Inc. dba The 
Collage Companies 
585 Technology Park 
Lake Mary, FL 32746 

Robert E. Lacey, Central Florida Branch Manager 
Gomez Construction Co. 
750 Jackson Avenue 
Winter Park, FL 32789 

RE: Respondents to the Request for Statements of Qualifica ons (SOQ) for W-00501, Airside Restroom 
Refurbishment (Design/Build) at the Orlando Interna onal Airport  

Dear Proposers: 

On April 9, 2024, the Procurement Commi ee met to consider the respondents to the above-referenced 
adver sement. 

The Procurement Committee voted to direct staff to re-advertise for the needed services.  This readvertisement is 
scheduled to occur on or after April 21, 2024.  The mandatory minimum requirements will be revised to less 
restrictive requirements. The readvertisement will be posted on the Aviation Authority’s website and a notification 
will be broadcast via OpenGov. 

It is understood there is significant time and effort involved in preparing a SOQ.  This readvertisement will not require 
the current proposers to re-submit a SOQ.  For those proposers that are satisfied with its submission as-is, there is 
no need to re-submit. The Aviation Authority will consider all current SOQs on file for W-00501 if a Proposer chooses 
not to re-submit. However, at its sole discretion, Proposers are encouraged to re-submit a revised SOQ (for example, 
to add projects or fix errors). Proposers should take special note that when a mandatory minimum requirement 
includes a minimum project value, proposers must disclose the project values to be considered. 

Thank you for your interest in this procurement with the Aviation Authority. 

DeborDeboraahh J  J. McKMcKeeoowwnn 
Assistant Vice President, Project Controls 

SincerelySincerely, 

:djm 


